SELECTMEN'S Meeting November 23, 1987

Present were Selectmen Dodge, Olson, Mansfield and secretary.

7:30 Herbert Scott came in to review his gravel permit. Selectmen signed his
renewal permit and informed him if he wanted Saturday hours he would need
to have a public hearing.

8:15 Jr. Athletic Association, Roland Ceolk, Gary Blanchard, Skip White,
Kerwin Sizemore, Steven Strand, and Elaine Wiggins were in to inform the
Selectmen why they did not want to join the Friends of Recreation at this
time. One of the requirements of the Friends of Recreation is to donate
time to every funtion and they feel that the sports (baseball, soccer and
basketball} program takes alot of their time. They also wanted to be able
to contrel their own budget. The Jr. Athletic Association will have
liability insurance under the National Youth Sport Association.

9:40 Richard Messina was in to review the conditions of his 10,000 vard gravel
permit. Mr. Messina will review the permit and notify the Selectmen
whether or not he will accept the conditions.

10:20 Arthur Martin and Rocco Civiello of Coloinial Acres came in to discuss
Hopkins Road. Colonial Acres has the land available for widening Hopkins
Road. They wanted to know if they had to paved Hopkins Road. Selectmen
informed them that it was up to the Planning Board. A meeting with

Colonial Acres and Granite State Concrete has been scheduled for December 7, 1987

at 7 PM to discuss Hopkins Road.

Selectmen signed checks and reviewed correspondence.
Meeting adjourned 1 AM

Respectfully submitted
Linda L. Sizemore



